
Reception Curriculum Letter Autumn 2023
Friday 1st December

Long Ago

Hedgehog Class, Jaguars Class, Kangaroo Class
Curriculum Next week we will be singing and dancing our way through Christmas play

practices, getting ready for the final show! We are getting so good at our
Christmas songs and actions! We will also learn about celebrations around the
world. Who celebrates Christmas?

At home you can..
- Talk about your celebrations
- Read the Christmas Story

English
Communication
and Language

Next week we are going to be writing ‘The Christmas Story’.
We will be writing key words for each key part. We will also
write a sentence using a capital letter and full stop.

At home you can…..
- Practise CVC words at home
- Practise writing a simple sentence
- Can you spot capital letters and full stops when reading?

- https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/2/picnic-on-pluto
- Play Obb and Bob on Phonics Play- Read the words and sort the real

and pseudo words

Maths Subtraction
Next week we will explore subtraction. So far we have explored taking one away
from a given number. Next week we will take more than one away. We will
remind children that when we take away our number gets smaller.

At home you can……
-practise writing your numbers, forming them correctly.
- Line up 10 toys. Roll a dice. Take that amount away. How many
are left?

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/2/picnic-on-pluto


Dates for the term Reception Christmas Production for families
Tuesday 12th December 9:30-10:30
Wednesday 13th December 2pm-3pm

Tuesday 19th December- Whole School Sharing Learning Session (3.20-3.40)

Thursday 21st December -End of Term (Please note that pick up is between
1:25-1:35pm)

Reminders

Des��� Tec���l��� Ses����s in���d��� co����g.
A cooking letter was sent to your emails before the half

term holiday.

We would like to ask parents to provide a voluntary

contribution of £5 for the year, towards our Design

Technology sessions including cooking. You can pay by

parent pay or via contactless at the school office.

Home Learning
Bug Clu� e-bo���

Don’t forget to log into Bug Club online. New books have been uploaded
today! New books will be uploaded every Friday.
Don’t forget to re-read books in your child’s library. Re-reading books is
great to develop fluency when reading. This encourages children to read
by sight instead of sounding out.

Mat�� Gam��
Today your child has received a new Maths game to play at home. This is to promote a love

for Maths and to practise key skills in a practical way.

Games are handed out every Friday. Games must be returned on Wednesday. We cannot

give your child a new game unless they return their previous game.



Sma�� Sc�o��s Cha���n��
Your child has received their small schools pack. This pack stays at home until July 2024. A

challenge will be uploaded on the newsletter every week.

This weeks challenge:

Writing CVC words

You need: whiteboard, pen

Can you write the following words? These words all rhyme.

Next step: Can you write a sentence with these words. For example, The cat sat on the

mat.

Thank you, the Reception Team


